
 

 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 

 

EXTENSION ON CLOSURE OF LABUAN FSA OFFICE PREMISES  

IN LABUAN AND KL UNTIL 18 FEBRUARY 2021  

 

As announced by the Minister of Defence of Malaysia, YB Dato' Sri Ismail Sabri 

Yaakob on 2 February 2021, on the government’s decision to extend the Movement 

Control Order (MCO) in Kuala Lumpur and Labuan, Labuan FSA will be extending the 

closure of its office premises in Labuan and KL until 18 February 2021. 

 

During this period, Labuan FSA staff will continue to work from home and to provide 

its services within the normal working hours.  

 

Labuan FSA will closely monitor the current situation and communicate to the industry 

of any further developments. 

 

 

 

Labuan Financial Services Authority 
 
04 February 2021 
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FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

  

Corporate Communication Unit  

Tel: 087- 591 200, Fax: 087- 428 200  

E-mail:  communication@labuanfsa.gov.my 

Website:  www.labuanfsa.gov.my  
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